Public Comments Received for Case Number: 2025-00293
Response  Wednesday, September 17, 2025

Thank you for your comments. Your comments in the above referenced matter have been
received and will be placed into the case file for the Commission’s consideration. Please cite
the case number in this matter,2025-00293 in any further correspondence.

The documents in this case are available at:View Case Filings for: 2025-00293 (ky.gov).

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

Received through Public Comments Monday, September 15, 2025

From: James Campbell
City: Ekron

State: KY

Zip: 40117

Comments:
The rates requested, 27 percent plus across the board, exceed CPI. Water is a necessity for a

household and many struggle to pay bills. Therefore | ask that the PSC serve its watchdog
function and fully scrutinize the rate request to determine what rate increase, if any, is justified
given market prices Meade County Water District will have to pay to provide adequate water to
the district.
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*Robert K. Miller
Straightline Kentucky LLC
113 North Birchwood Ave.
Louisville, KY 40206

*Meade County Water District
1003 Armory Place

P. O. Box 367

Brandenburg, KY 40108

*Brett Pyles

Manager

Meade County Water District
1003 Armory Place

P. O. Box 367

Brandenburg, KY 40108

*Denotes Served by Email
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